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In Reply Refer To: 
Federal 36 #1 well 
Onshore Order I III.G.I

July 5.2016 OIL CONS. DIV DIST. 3

JUL 06 2016
High Plains Petroleum Corporation 

Attn.: John Somers II 
3860 Carlock Dr.

Boulder. CO 80305

Dear Mr. Somers:

Reference is made to your Application for Permit to Drill (APD). the #1 Federal 36 well, located 2310’ 
FSL and 1650' FWL, Section 36, T20N, R3W, Sandoval County, New Mexico API # 30-043-21018

This APD was approved on May 18, 2006. There was no APD extension sundry notice filed for this well. 
As to date, our records show no activity has taken place at this location.

In view of the foregoing, this office is rescinding the approval due to the expiration of this APD. In 

addition, we will require a letter confirming that no surface disturbing activities have been conducted at 

this well site. Please file letter within 30 days of receipt of this notice. Any surface disturbance 

conducted must be rehabilitated in accordance with the standards and guidelines established by this 
office.

The lease expired effective December 1.2012: therefore this APD is returned with no further action 

taken.

If you have any questions regarding the above contact Troy Salyers at (505) 564-7743

Sincerely.

Troy L Salyers 

Petroleum Engineer 

Petroleum Management Team
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